Woodley Park News

WPCA will hold special meeting on Wednesday December 2 to hear from National Zoo Director Dennis Kelly about the **Zoo's plans to change its public hours**. 7:30 pm at Stanford (2661 Connecticut). You can read the Zoo's announcement here. The WPCA Executive Committee will meet at 7 pm. All are welcome.

The Scottish Rite of the District of Columbia honored two of our neighbors last week. WPCA VP Barbara loanes received one of five Knights of St. Andrew Community Service Awards for her decades of service to WPCA and her commitment to making Washington a better place to live. Patricia O'Shea was recognized for her work with Everybody Wins! DC, a literacy program that pairs students with reading mentors. The Scottish Rite Foundation and the Masonic & Eastern Star Home Charities Foundation together donated \$7000 in the honorees' names to Martha's Table and Everybody Wins! DC.

The Friends of the Cleveland Park Library will hold a **book sale** at the Library on Saturday December 5 from 10 am to 4 pm and on Sunday December 6 from 1 to 4 pm. On Sunday only, you can fill a bag with books for only \$5.

The latest Wardman Tower construction update in on the website.

The **Cleveland Park Library** design concept that was submitted to HPRB is here (big file, so better to download than try to read online). ANC3C is expected to consider its recommendations at its December 15 meeting (McLean Gardens Ballroom, 3811 Porter St). You can check the ANC website to confirm its agenda.

John Goodman WPCA For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/

© Woodley Park Community Association